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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Marcia Golden, NDPW Chair
Date:

 24 July, 2017
Subject:
End of Year Report
National Disability Professionals Week was celebrated June 19-23, 2017 with a theme of Helping Hands: Servicing Our Community.  We hope all chapters enjoyed their celebration. We had 15 chapters submit information on how they celebrated for consideration of the national award. Each of the chapters found ways to serve their communities, both within the office and the cities in which they work.  Many chapters held community service projects during the week such as: collecting food for food banks and items for animal shelters. Many other worth charities throughout the country were helped during the week. This year awards will be given for 1st place, $25, 2nd, $15, and 3rd $10. After reviewing all the submission, the committee has awarded prizes to the following chapters:
1st Place: DADE (Delaware)

2nd Place: ARKADE
3rd Place: OKADE
The Chapters will receive their awards at the National Training Conference in Detroit.  

Respectfully Submitted,

Marcia Golden

Committee Chair

